
 

 
 
Invitation to conference on:  
 
Logistics and the Fehmarn Belt tunnel 
- Business opportunities for Logistics Service Providers during the 

construction of the tunnel and ahead for  
 
Copenhagen, March 21st, 2014, 10:00 – 14:00  
Venue: Hotel Richmond, Vester Farimagsgade 33, Copenhagen K 
 

The establishment of the Fehmarn tunnel is an estimated investment of 5.5 billion EUR in 2008 prices. 

The link will create a variety of business opportunities for logistics companies both during the 

construction phase as well as after the link is finished. The 21st of March, Green STRING Corridor (EU 

funded project on green transport) and the Transport Innovation Network will host a conference about 

the business opportunities for the Logistics Service Providers during and after the construction of the 

Fehmarn tunnel. 

 

  



 

Preliminary programme: 

09:30-10:00 Arrival, registration and coffee  
 
10:00-10:15 Welcome and introduction, by Leif Gjesing Hansen, Green STRING Corridor and Michael 
Svane, Transport Innovation Network confirmed 
 
10:15-10:45 Volumes of construction materials and elements during the construction of the Fehmarn 
Belt Link, by Kim Smedegaard Andersen, Contract Director, Immersed Tunnel, Femern A/S confirmed 
 
10:45-11:15 Requirements for the subcontractors, suppliers and the labor market regarding the 
future construction processes during the establishments of the Fehmarn Belt fixed link- based on 
experience from previous major fixed link projects tbc 
 
11:15-11:30 Short break 
 
11:30-12:00 Logistics in the building process, by Fredrik Friblick, Lunds University - confirmed 
 
12:00-12:30 Lunch 
 
12:30-12:50 Opportunities from a company perspective. Establishment of Femern Transport and 
Logistics  - a network of logistics suppliers for the construction phase, by Knud Nielsen, Femern 
Transport and Logistics confirmed 
 
12:50-13:20 Closing presentation - tbc  
 
13:20-13:45 Q&A – sum up and end of conference 

Participation is free of charge. Please observe that there is a no-show fee of DKK 500,00. 

Please register to Jakobsen@ruc.dk latest by 28th of February 2014. 

 

Please note that the conference will be held in Danish/Swedish languages only. 
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